
Yi-En Chang
No.  20 Wencheng  2nd Rd
Tainan
Taiwan, Province Of China

Dear Yi-En:

Congratulations on your acceptance to Massachusetts College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences (MCPHS) – 
Boston! In recognition of your distinguished achievement, you have been awarded the Deans Merit Scholarship, 
in the amount of $96,000. Your award will be disbursed as $16,000 per year.

This reflects your current admission status to the Doctor of Pharmacy - Boston program and your projected 
enrollment path. This merit scholarship is renewable each year provided you maintain full-time, continuous 
enrollment and a 2.5 grade point average. Your yearly scholarship amount will be disbursed in an equal amount per 
semester. 

MCPHS graduates are leaders in healthcare all over the world—and often right here in Boston—with our 
innovative and world-renowned medical and research institutions. This honor reflects our confidence in your 
potential as a student at MCPHS and as a future healthcare professional. Your skillset and prestigious degree will 
uniquely position you to seize opportunities in an industry expected to create 5 million new positions this decade.

Again, congratulations on your acceptance and welcome to the MCPHS community!

Sincerely, 

Eric Thompson
Chief Enrollment Officer


